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Faculty Improvement

Kenya - East Africa
Five Nations Represented

ACTS Graduation

Click below for video clip:
http://www.youtube.com/watch2v=m1VNDD8FSNQ

West Africa Sub-Regional

Accra, Ghana
Thirteen Nations Represented
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he month of June opened with Bro.
TSisco teaching at the Faculty

Improvement Seminar in Kenya as
the Global Association of Theological
Studies (GATS) Africa representative.
Forty-five instructors were present
representing five nations. It was with joy
that GATS was able to welcome Burundi
into the standardized teaching arm of the
Foreign Missions Division.

Our local Bible College, ACTS, graduated
eight students with their Associate
Degrees in Theology and thirteen with
their Diploma of Ministerial Development.
It was a tremendous time of rejoicing with
706 present. Special thanks to Bro. & Sis.
Cantrell, missionaries to Burkina Faso, for
being our guest speaker.

Ghana was privileged to host the West
Africa sub-regional conference with
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Cn{tins Class of 2011

missionaries and national leaders from
thirteen different nations. Our theme was,
"That Nothing Be Lost." We left encouraged
and challenged to spread the gospel of
salvation throughout our region. Join us in
prayer over nine nations yet to be reached
by the United Pentecostal Church.

Designated compassion ministry funds
aided a widow to pay overdue school fees
which enabled her children to finish their
school year. Also a small donation, the
equivalent of $7, was given to help with
food. This brought tears to her eyes and
she commented with surprise, "'That
something like this could happen to me!"
Often we are reminded, "Except for the
grace of God, there go I" and "To whom
much is given, much is required."

Thank you for your faithful support. Great
things are happening in Ghana!



